
Workforce Development Plan 

 
The MPH-BSPH programs advance public health practice by addressing the professional 
development needs of the current public health workforce.  
 
In addition to offering undergraduate and graduate certificates institutionally, faculty organize 
and/or provide a minimum of one workshop each year to one of our priority populations, based 
on needs identified through mixed-methods: Advisory meetings; AHD meetings; informal needs 
assessments; conversations with stakeholders; and state-wide initiatives (e.g. BECKY).  
 
Our workforce development plan targets two primary priority populations:   

1. Academic Health Department (AHD) partners, with whom we have a mutual service 
relationship 

2. Agencies in Warren County serving the marginalized populations, and the priority 
populations identified in our diversity plan.  

 


